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Vol. 15, No. 19 
December 10, 1984

MEMO TO: The University Community

As 1984 draws quickly to a close, I want to thank each of you for the 
contributions you have made to the University during the past year.

May you and your loved ones experience the peace and joy of this holiday 
season throughout the coming year.
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